ADDINGHAM PARISH COUNCIL                                                                      
CORRESPONDENCE LIST –  November 2019
For information only – copies of any documentation/emails listed as circulated, or available for members on request
1. Invitation from Ilkley Town Council to Christmas Reception on 2 December at 8pm

2. Notice from BMDC that next Local Councils Liaison meetings to be re-arranged
3. Email from CABAD introducing new Volunteer Development Worker and plans to promote volunteering in area from late November

4. Email from Environment Group noting that BMDC’s Flood Risk Officer’s “Fish on a Bicycle” artwork shortlisted for UCI Land Art Competition

5. Notification from Environment Group of award of grant of £6660 towards the costs of tree planting on the Moorside 

6. Continued correspondence with resident on Southfield Terrace complaining about access route behind his property and condition of nearby footpath
